
Regarding Item 36, Russell Johnson, r68allan78j@hotmail.com, called and has the following 

comments:  Saint Paul is way out of place on this issue.  Johnson is very much against Hillary Clinton 

because she promotes the Obama administration, but he would not say she is not welcome in Saint 

Paul.  She has a right to talk to the voters and give their message. Likewise, Donald Trump has a right to 

give his message.  The City Council should not be passing this resolution at this stage of the game.  This 

is unprecedented.  The City Council is out of place. 

 


